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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this email regarding the draft revised code of conduct, Good medical practice:
A code of conduct for doctors in Australia (GMP). I have recently been advised that
Christian Medical and Dental Fellowship of Australia (CMDFA) has submitted a response.
I wholeheartedly agree with the response from CMDFA as it points out some of the
concerns I have with the wordings of the draft. I have not reattached the response given I
am sure you already have a copy.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if further clarification is required.

Yours sincerely,

Dr James Yun
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